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Our current politicians and bureaucrats are destroying Oregon.  Please don’t destroy 

our children too, by trying to fix something that was never broken.  Schools are not a 

place to manipulate the mind on what is wrong or right when it comes to things that 

are personal, and belong to the person themselves.  Every individual has a right to 

make their own mind up without being manipulated. 


